Dear students,
I am writing to inform you that all the students who have recently taken the second test of Module 2 (Lesson 2A to 2D) have successfully passed the test. 
The test was to assess your communicative competence in relation to past tenses, experiences and relationships. I am pleased to notice that most students have correctly filled in the gaps and were prepared for the assessment.
I hope to see you on Thursday (tomorrow) in the lecture hall and fill in the points in your grade-books. Thank you for taking the time to attend the assessment.

Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
